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PTN2022-01: Product Termination Notice (PTN) for Littelfuse Ignition IGBTs  

 

Dear Valued Partner, 

 

due to the previously discussed supply chain situation relating to the Littelfuse Ignition IGBTs products, we 

are unfortunately forced to inform you that these products will no longer available from February 1st 2023. 

We hereby declare an unavoidable product discontinuation for all Ignition IGBTs products, these are shown 

below in Table 1 in in due time beginning February 1st 2023. 

 

In addition, through no fault of Littelfuse, the current market situation has caused a dramatic increase in the 

lead times of the mentioned products. The lead time for all our Ignition IGBTs is currently at a minimum of 

54 weeks. 

 

Littelfuse will obsolete (PTN) Ignition IGBTs. These are listed in Table 1. 

 

Littelfuse Part Number Littelfuse Part Number 

XGB8206ARI LGB15N41ATI 

XGB8206ATI LGB18N40ATH 

XGD8201CTI LGB8202ATI 

XGD8290TI LGB8202ARI 

XGS8206AUI LGB8204ATH 

LGS8206AUI LGB8206AUI 

LGD18N40ATH LGB8206ATI 

LGD18N45TH LGB8206ARI 

LGD8201ATI LGB8207ATH 

LGD8201TH LGB8207TH 

LGD8205ATI LGB8245TI 

LGD8209TI LGD15N41ATI 
Table 1: List of affected Ignition IGBTs part numbers 

Last-Time-Buy (LTB) quantities should be communicated to Littelfuse no later than February 28th, 2022. 

These LTB quantities have to match the current capacity and lead time of these products. The Last-

Shipment-Date (LSD) is February 28th, 2023. 

Please contact your local Littelfuse Sales representative if you have any additional questions. We will be 

pleased to answer any questions you may have. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Vase Klandjevski  

Product Marketing Manager  

Ignition IGBT 

       


